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3rd June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The Deep Visit - Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
On Tuesday 18th June, Reception classes will be visiting The Deep in order to enhance our learning of 
the wider world, the sea and the creatures within it. The visit will support your child’s learning 
through our Summer topics linked to our world and planet. Children will enjoy opportunities of a 
tour of The Deep and a workshop whilst there. They will wear full school uniform. 
 
We please ask that children are brought to school at 8:30am and we aim to return to school at 
3:15pm. Children will be provided with a school packed lunch for the trip. They will be able to make 
their sandwich choices in school.  
 
Please provide your child with a small backpack which they can fit their water bottle in and carry 
themselves.     
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Reception Team 
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